
From: Sara Hazzard <sara@myscma.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: sunnie@lobbysc.comsunnie@lobbysc.com

Date: 10/3/2013 10:46:32 AM
Subject: Oct. 15 Meeting

Katherine,

Hey, Sunnie and I came up with a list of topics that we anticipate will be part of the discussion at our SUTA working 
group meeting on October 15th. Here they are for you. Let us know if you have any questions in advance.

Thanks and glad you can join us.

- What will the rate structure need to look like after the debt is paid back in 2015? Do we want to do this in 
regulation as the law allows or do we prefer to put it into statute?

- What is the ideal look back period?
- Should we make an effort to change Tier 1 not paying anything into the system, and if so, what should that 

amount be?
- Should the curve from 12 to 13 be smoothed out?
- When the agency collects more in revenue than is needed to pay claims and pay the debt owed each year, 

should that money be credited back to employers instead of further paying down the debt?
- Discuss areas the agency has improved and areas the agency can further improve.
- Discuss S.619.

Thanks,
Sara

Sara H. Hazzard
SC Manufacturers Alliance
VP of Government Relations
1340 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 799-9695 (W)
(803) 530-6495 (M)
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